9th of August 2011

Masthaven growth continues

Due to Masthaven’s continued growth we have taken on additional staff to process the increased volume of business and ensure we deliver the service our clients and brokers expect and deserve.

Ben Morrison has joined us to assist in the processing and administration of the enquiries and applications including the arrangement of valuations.  Ben hails from Buckinghamshire and i am pleased to say is a keen sports fan so a welcome addition to the team.

Claudia Cataldo has returned to Masthaven on a short term contract having completed her degree in Accounting & Financial Management at Sheffield Hallam University.  Claudia has joined us as an Assistant Underwriter.  Her role involves making sure that loans are progressing smoothly through the system to enable completion without unnecessary delay.

We welcome them both on board and look forward to reaping the benefits of their assistance at this exciting time.

Richard Deacon 
Sales & Marketing Director
